
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Legal Notice 

Request for Proposal for 

N. Liberty Street Streetscape Project 

Addendum I 
 

August 17, 2018 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN – The City of Spartanburg is issuing addendum for the above project: 

 

please issue an addendum for N. Liberty St Streetscape Project. It has been brought to my attention that N. liberty 

St has 2” of asphalt with 10” of concrete underneath it.  I would like for the addendum to let everyone know this 

information when giving a proposal for the 870 S.Y. of demolition on N. Liberty St.  

 

Proposal No: 1819-09-04-01 
 

Sealed Proposals shall be submitted to Carl Wright, Procurement and Property Manager, on or before September 

4, 2018 at 3:00, City Hall, 145 W. Broad Street, at which time they will be publicly opened and read aloud in the 

Training Room, same location. Complete proposal package also available at www.cityofspartanburg.org by 

following the links for bid opportunities. 

 

Proposals can be hand delivered or mailed to the following address: 

 

City of Spartanburg 

P.O. Box 5107 

145 W. Broad Street 

Spartanburg, SC. 29304 

 

Attn:  Procurement and Property Division 

 

For further information and complete Proposal Package, please contact the Procurement and Property office at 

(864) 596-2049.  Complete proposal package also available at www.cityofspartanburg.org by following the links 

for Invitations for bids.  

 

Proposal No: 1819-09-04-01 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

City of Spartanburg 
Procurement and Property Division 

Post Office Drawer 1749, SC 29304-1749  

Phone (864) 596-2049 - Fax (864) 596-2365 

http://www.cityofspartanburg.org/

